Robert Millerick

— A ]
From: Bill Lynch <Bill@WILYNCHLAW.COM>
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 3:54 PM
To: Robert Millerick
Cc: Bill Lynch
Subject: FW: The Special Legislative Commission to Study Prospective improvements in Patients’

Accessibility to Medical Care from Licensed Naturopathic Physicians

Bob, attached below is a response from United Health. Please let me know your thoughts. Hope you're well,
Bill

From: Gallagher, Mark ) <mark_gallagher@uhg.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 3:40 PM

To: Bill Lynch <Bill@WILYNCHLAW.COM>

Subject: RE: The Special Legislative Commission to Study Prospective Improvements in Patients’ Accessibility to Medical
Care from Licensed Naturopathic Physicians

Bill: Please see our response to Chairman Shanley's request for info.
UnitedHealthcare provides health care coverage and benefits to Rhode Islanders through several different health
plans and programs including:
» Fully-insured and self-insured plans for employers and individuals;
* Rhode Island Medicaid; and
e Medicare Advantage plans.
Each UnitedHealthcare plan provides coverage for naturopathic services as directed by the plan sponsor or payor
{including CMS and Rl Medicaid) and in accordance with state and federal law governing plan design and benefit
requirernents.

We do not have data comparing naturopathic costs in other states as compared to costs in RI.

From: Robert Millerick <rmillerick@rilegislature.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 9:06 AM

To: Bill Lynch <Bill@WJLYNCHLAW.COM>
Subject: RE: The Special Legislative Commission to Study Prospective Improvements in Patients’ Accessibility to Medical
Care from Licensed Naturopathic Physicians

Great. Thanks.

From: Bill Lynch <Bill @ WJLYNCHLAW.COM>
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 4:32 PM
To: Robert Millerick <rmillerick@rilegislature.gov>




